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Chuck Shaw
Department of Charter SchooJs
The School District of Palm Beach County
3308 Forest Hill Boulevard, C-124
West Palm Beach, FL 33406-5813

May 24, 2005

Dear Mr. Shaw:

The members of Academy of Creative Education School board have been diligently seeking a school
location so we can open for the 2005-2006 school year. Unfortunately, we have been unable to secure a
facility that we can have ready for the upcoming school year. We feel that in the best interest of the school
and its future students we should take more time to properly secure a facility and open the school. On behalf
of the Academy of Creative Education school board I would like to respectfully request a deferment to open
the Academy of Creative Education for the 2006 -2007 school year.

I know with some more time we can have a facility ready to open the school for the 2006 - 2007 school year.
PleasecontactmewithanyadditionalstepsI willneedto taketo receivethe requesteddeferment.

Regards,

Lena Berchielli, Chairperson
Academy of Creative Education School Board
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